LMPC


Investment Policy
 This policy is for the money held by Lytchett Matravers Parish Council in respect of the Foxhills area of the village. This sum is identified in the accounts for 2012-2013 as £163,000. This investment policy is that this money be removed from the general bank accounts of the parish council and be invested separately and be clearly identified as 'Foxhills' money.
 
The investment of this money will be undertaken in a 'cautious' manner, but with due regard taken to the need for this money to provide an income for the maintenance of this area of the village.
 
Investment will be undertaken in regard to market conditions, and the Foxhills money may be split into 'long', 'medium' and 'short' term investments.
 
 Proposal for 2013-2014
 The £163k of Foxhills money to be ring fenced and held in named and clearly identified separate accounts. This money is the focus of this investment policy which aims to provide income for future maintenance of this part of the village....

Proposed Investment for the year 2013-14:
 - 1 year bond with Santander - £100k
 - 1 year bond with HSBC - £63k
 
 Investment policy to be reviewed in March 2014 - to reassess the market conditions at that point to see whether longer term investments would offer a greater return on some or all of this ring fenced money.
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